
Notice of Supplement Change Due Date 

 

Notification of Change 

In observance of the Federal Holiday, Washington’s Birthday (Presidents Day), on Feb. 20, 2023, the 

deadline submission for the ASERAP RFA has changed to Tuesday, Feb. 21, 2023 at 3 p.m. Any 

applications received after such deadline, will not be considered for as part of the competitive review 

process.   


